
 Weekly Newsletter - September 11, 2020

 

Principal's Message

Dear Groveport Elementary Families,

A huge thank you to our families for making sure they picked up the chromebooks and
materials and completed their Final Forms.  Currently we have 92% of students who have
all of their forms completed.  Also, thank you to staff and students for making this a great
1st week. Next week will be even better as we fix some of the issues we had these 1st
couple of days. I just want to make sure parents know that attendance is taken every day.
Students will be marked absent if they do not login and make progress on their daily
assignments.  If your child is unable to participate or complete any assignments, please call
our office to report the absence because the truancy rules are still in effect.

I also wanted to let parents know that the hybrid/blended start date that was tentatively set
for September 21st has been moved to the end of the 1st nine weeks which is October
14th.  There is no school on the 15th and 16th, so the plan right now is to start back on a
blended model October 19th which is the 1st day of the 2nd nine weeks.  This will be the
start date as long as there aren't any huge spikes in cases. 

I appreciate all the flexibility, patience, and kindness families have shown all of us as we
work through this untraditional school year. Please let us know if you have any questions
and we will do our best to find answers.

Thanks,
April :)

April Bray
Principal

Our PTO is amazing - they had students come and decorate the front of the school to
welcome us on the1st day!! Thank you!
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Check out these smarties learning from home on their 1st Day - You girls rock~!



  

Happy Birthday

 

Peyton Claus, Rylan Strojny, and Isabelle Gomez

Grab and Go Breakfast and Lunch 

Our school district will be serving Grab and Go breakfast and lunch again
this school year. It will start on Wednesday, September 9th.  Here are the
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locations where you can pick up the meals every Monday and Wednesday
11:30 - 12:30.

Asbury Elementary
Dunloe Elementary
Glendening
Middle School North
Middle School Central

If you can't make it at 11:30 - 12:30, the meals will be available at the High
School from 4:00 - 5:00.
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